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11th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Bognor Regis Food Bank 
 

As you will be aware, last week we were visited by Jacquie from the Bognor Regis Food Bank. I have 
attached a flyer with information on how and where families can access free or low-cost food within 
the Bognor Regis area.  
 
If you require further advice or support regards local services, you can visit our school website and 
view the support for parents and families tab.  
 
If you wish to discuss the support available, please speak to myself, Mrs Bush or Mrs Greatorex.  
 
Kind regards 
 

  
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

https://www.southbersted.co.uk/safeguarding/parents-and-families/

